TERRITORY OF ALASKA

CASH COLE OFFICE OF THE AUDITOR

AUDITOR

JUNEAU

April 11, 1930,

Mrs. Ione lorton, President,
Anchoroge Woman's Club,
Anchorage, Alaska,

Dear Mrs. Morton!

I am plessed to convey to you the
information that the Territorial Board of Road
Qommissioners at their meeting on April 9th
endoreed the resolution presented by your Club
naming the Anchorage Aviation Field, "Russell H.
Herrill Field",

- A ocopy of this letter will be forwarded
the City Council at Anchorage, and upon the pass-
age of a resolution by that body, or the sdoption
of the one presented to our Board, your organiza-
tion may then be free to officinlly take over the
formal public dedication of the field as the
Russell H. Merrill Field.,

Sincerely,

(Grck

Secretary, Territorial Board
of Road Commissioners.

cc to:
City Council of Anchorage.



